
This year, we have been 

very successful in our in-

tramurals.  We have won 

two championships and 

are currently in first place 

for intramurals.  Our soft-

ball team was able to 

bring home gold, and our 

sand volleyball team was 

able to bring home a 1st 

place trophy. We are de-

termined to stay in first for 

intramurals, and we look 

forward to winning more 

championships next se-

mester.  

We were lucky enough 

to have a very successful 

fall rush.  Under the 

leadership of our rush 

chairmen Curt Wood and 

Vincent Sorrentino, our 

rush events ran smooth-

ly. These events led 

twenty-nine men to sign 

bids to become new 

members.  This new 

member class exempli-

fies S.L.A.G. in every 

man.  Twenty-three men  

were proudly initiated 

into the Pi Kappa Alpha 

Fraternity on November 

9th, 2014.   
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Philanthropy 
A True Pike gives back to 

his community.  Through 

community service and 

philanthropies, we strive to 

do just that.  These philan-

thropies may not benefit 

our immediate community, 

however they affect our  

community as Americans.  

There were four philanthro-

pies this semester that we 

eagerly participated in.  

Each philanthropy was in 

the form of a sports tourna-

ment.  The ladies of Alpha 

Delta Pi hosted a soccer 

tournament, “Kickin’ it 

With ADPi.,” in which we 

placed first.  Alpha Xi Del-

ta hosted a flag football 

tournament, “Alpha Xi 

Rose Bowl,” which we also 

won first place in.  Sigma Sigma Sigma host-

ed “Sigma Shootout,” a basketball tourna-

ment that we placed third in.  And Delta Del-

ta Delta hosted the softball tournament called 

“Triple Play,” where we placed fourth.  With 

our entry fees for these tournaments, we 

helped various charities and organizations. 

T H E  G O L D E N  R A Y  

 

Call For Documented History 
As a chapter, we are starting an initiative to improve the archived history of 

Epsilon Iota.  We do this because it is important for new members to under-

stand how far we’ve come, and to potentially help with the transition of of-

fices. As Alumni, we ask that you send any documented history of the chap-

ter that you feel is relevant to our President, Kris Harlow, at 
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This year’s homecoming 

took place on Saturday, 

October 4th.  With Home-

coming so soon this year, 

we had to get in gear 

quickly in order to finish 

in time.  We teamed up 

with the ladies of ADPi 

and the men of Theta Xi 

for the homecoming activ-

ities.  Our determination 

paired up well with their motivation 

to win.  We spent many hours each 

week pomping our float for the pa-

rade.  This year, our theme was 

New Year’s Eve.  After the judging 

of the floats, we found out that for 

the second year straight, we won 

first place on the float.  We placed 

third overall for this years home-

coming.  Next year we will be 

paired with the women of Alpha 

gift baskets that our 

loving mothers set up 

for us.   The event, 

one that many actives 

and mothers look for-

ward to, was an over-

whelming success. 

Our annual Moms Day 

was held at the Hunter 

Valley winery in Cape 

Girardeau. Aside from be-

ing just a little chilly, it 

was a beautiful day. We 

raised a little over $3,000 

this year by raffling off 

McAtee for Internal Vice 

President, Alex Cole for 

External Vice President, 

Christopher Gentry for 

Vice President of Educa-

tion, Nick Bamvakais for 

Treasurer, Braden 

Rheinecker for Assistant 

Treasurer,  Skyler Steele 

for Secretary, and Wesley 

Lukasek for Sergeant at 

Arms.  We trust them to 

most successfully accom-

plish their object of lead-

ing the chapter to grander 

horizons. 

This semester, we had our 

annual executive board 

elections.  After every can-

didate gave his speech, we 

took our votes.  Our new 

executive board goes as 

follows: Kristofer Harlow 

for President, Shane 

Executive Board 

Mom’s Day 



philanthropy dollars to be 

raised.  We also are aiming 

for improved accountabil-

ity and an overall Chapter 

Excellence Award.  With 

all of these goals, we are 

determined to become a 

chapter that represents 

S.L.A.G. to the fullest. 

Next Semester, we plan on 

having another large spring 

class.  Our rush chairman 

for next semester will be 

Mason Kaatman who has 

already set up rush events 

for the spring.  We look to 

adding a new member class 

of at least twelve new men.  

We also hope to keep rais-

ing our grades to a GPA 

greater than a 3.0.  With 

Pike Spike being next se-

mester, along with more 

service opportunities, we 

also set a goal of 10,000 

Next Semester 

 

Do not forget about this year’s annual Alumni cocktail event 

and golf tournament. It will be held the third weekend of 

April. For further information about Alumni Weekend con-

tact Robbie Guard at (RGuard@mrvbanks.com) or EJ Fore-

man at (foreman.ej@gmail.com) 

Alumni Weekend 



If you have any referrals for recruitment, fill out this 

information and email it to our Recruitment Chair, 

Mason Kaatman at mlkaatman1s@semo.edu or Atom 

Zuniga at aszuniga1s@semo.edu 

Rush Referral 

Rushee Name______________________________________ 

Home Address_____________________________________ 

City_______________________________________________ 

School Address____________________________________ 

Email_____________________________________________ 

Phone____________________________________________ 

Comments________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________

___________________________________________________ 
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